
 

Move to UC Stakeholder Guide 

From: DfC Universal Credit Programme 
To: Advice Sector Stakeholders 
Date: 26 June 2024 

Dear Stakeholder, 

Paddy Rooney, Deputy Secretary, Work & Health Group, wrote to you on the 3 May to 
provide you with an update regarding the next phase of our Move to UC plans in 
Northern Ireland (NI). 

 

As you are aware, the current phase of Move to UC commenced on 13 May 2024. The 
Department has developed a Stakeholder Guide to specifically help organisations 
support households who are required to move to UC. 

 

The Stakeholder Guide is available on the DfC website,  

• Move to Universal Credit stakeholder information materials  

 

This Guide is intended for advisor reference only and any NI citizens should be 
directed to the nidirect website for information.   

 

Universal Credit Programme welcomes your feedback on the Stakeholder Guide which 
can be sent to UniversalCreditCommunications@communities-ni.gov.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Stephen Rafferty, 
DfC Universal Credit Programme 

https://www.communities-ni.gov.uk/publications/move-universal-credit-stakeholder-information-materials
https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/campaigns/move-universal-credit
mailto:UniversalCreditCommunications@communities-ni.gov.uk

